意:

ī遵守自学 ī关规定, 意以下几 Ö

核对试卷 为科目是 数是否缺 ]题请举手

0

0

0

0

证 号

5号

名

错座者考试的 或号,试违考 法违考 证为,成

试作弊者, 科成绩无

订订标试后开考场 内外。東可场参 不不 前以后加

能将试卷、 i卡、草稿 机密★启用前

2020年10月高等教育自学考试全国统一考试

(00594号)口语 试卷

(考试时间 15 分钟)

座 号 (考生填)

一、请朗读以下短文中的斜体字部分的内容(20分)

1.

Sam waited patiently in the long line at the grocery store. He had come to pick up a few items for his mother. He often did chores for his parents after school. He enjoyed helping out at home. As he waited, he daydreamed about the new camera he wanted to buy. He wanted to buy it soon because his family was going on a vacation, and he wanted to take pictures of their trip. There was only one problem. He needed seven more dollars to buy the camera. His lawn-mowing job at the Smith's should provide the money shortly.

Suddenly Sam was roughly shoved aside. He recognized Mrs Sanders, an unkind and unfriendly person who lived on his block. She had shoved in front of him without even smiling. Just as Mrs Sanders received her change and her purchases, a ten-dollar bill flew out of her hand and fell at Sam's feet. Mrs Sanders, however, was too busy criticizing the cashier for his slowness to notice. As Sam bent to pick up the money, he thought quickly. The money did belong to Mrs Sanders, but she deserved to lose it after the way she had behaved, and, with it, he could buy the camera.

3. Why did he want to have a camera?

2. What was Sam doing at the grocery store?

4. What happed to him while he was waiting and dreaming?

5. What kind of person was Mrs Sanders?

6. Did Sam want to give the money to Mrs Sanders? Why?

三、请用英文复述以上短文的内容,要求自己组织语言,不能背诵(30分)7.

二、请根据以上短文的内容用英文回答下列问题(每小题 4 分, 共 20 分)

四、任选下列三个话题中的一个,用英文做一个三分钟的小演讲(30分)8.

(1) My Best Teacher

(2) My Favorite Season

(3) My Experience of Learning English

口语 试卷 第1页(共2页)